From: technical_support

Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2022 5:07 PM
Subject: BestAlert - AMB# 954 Alfa Alliance Insurance Corporation
Importance: High

Please be advised that on March 28 2022, AM Best administratively withdrew a Financial Strength Rating (FSR) of A
(Excellent) and a Long-Term Issuer Credit Rating of “a” (Excellent) for Alfa Alliance Insurance Corporation (amb# 954).
However due to an administrative error, the FSR of A (Excellent) was not removed during the administrative withdrawal.
Please note that the removal of the FSR has been corrected.

Based on our analysis, you are tracking rating events for this company in your BestAlert portfolios.
We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your cooperation and attention to this matter. If you have any

questions on this notice, please contact Billiah Moturi or Alan Murray in our main office at (908)439-2200. You can also
email technical support@ambest.com for additional support.

Thank you,
AM Best Company, Inc.
Technical Products Support



